
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Tuesday, 4th February, 2025 

 

 
CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I write to inform you of an update to the arrangements in your child’s current class. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mrs. Wardle will be joining our school and will be teaching your child each 
Thursday and Friday.  Mrs. Wardle will work very closely with Mrs. Paramore, as your child’s class teachers, 
to ensure that your child continues to make progress in their learning. 
 
Mrs. Wardle has already visited school and has worked with Mrs. Paramore to find out information about 
your child’s progress so far. 
 
Mrs. Wardle is looking forward to joining our school and working with your child. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please let me know by contacting the School Office, or via our 
school email. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Boulton 

 
 
Mrs. L. Boulton 
Head Teacher 
 


